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6 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Learners 

 

Following a staff meeting this morning we excitedly share the following with you: 

 

Despite the mention in our previous email that we are starting formal classes on Tuesday 16th April, our 

planning has been quicker than expected and our educators are enthusiastic to start teaching sooner. Our 

teachers have already established their teaching groups and some have started handing out assignments etc.  

 

Please make sure that your child/ren are connected to these groups to cover all their subjects and that they 

are receiving work. If this is not the case, please contact the relevant teachers immediately. Email addresses 

and subjects per teacher are available on our website under the STAFF tab. 

 

The school time table (on the website under the NEWS & TIME TABLES tab) can be used throughout the day 

by learners to maintain contact with each teacher for assistance. Teachers will also give live online teaching 

to specific groups where applicable. 

   

We want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for your support of your child’s ongoing education in 

these difficult times. Please be assured that we are doing all we can from our side to make this time as easy 

as possible for the learners until we can go back to the classrooms.   

 

Our best wishes that you and your families stay healthy and safe.  

 

Best Regards 

 

 

 

 

MR AR BASSON 

PRINCIPAL 

TO LEARN  |  TO LIVE  |  TO SERVE 


